
 
 

 

NEW TRUCKS FOR METSIMAHOLO MUNICIPALITY 

 

5 June 2012 

 

SASOLBURG . – Metsimaholo Municipality recently received two trucks to the amount of R2.16-

million which will be used for Waste Management. 

 

Acting director for Social Services, Mr Mark Penkin, says six trucks will be needed to close the gap. 

Penkin says they will provide services at Oranjeville, Metsimaholo, Deneysville, Refengkgotso, 

Sasolburg and Zamdela. 

 

Executive Mayor, Cllr Brutus Mahlaku says it has been their wish to get new trucks, as the old 

dilapidated ones cost the municipality a lot of money to repair each time. 

 

In most cases, proper service delivery has not been possible because of this. 

 

“The community is not aware of the crisis we experienced,” he said. 

 

He appealed to workers to maintain and look after the trucks. Mahlaku further said that Metsimaholo 

is rated as the best municipality in the province in terms of better service delivery. “To accelerate this, 

we need the support of the community and stakeholders to meet our full potential,” he concluded. 

 

[Source:  www.vaalweekblad.com] 

 


